
Comments:

Mar 25, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

I AM DISABLED and ONLY receive a LOUSY xxxxx/ month.
PLEASE, PUT AN END to the CURRENT OVERDRAFT FEES & CHARGES applied
to consumers by banks ALLOWING THEM a NO HOLDS BARRED access to
CONTINUE "ROBBING" "EXPLOITING" & "EXTORTING" EXHORBITANT New WAYS to 
KILL,STEAL & DESTROY BOTH INJURED & WORKING peoples FINANCES & take food FROM our
families TABLES!

THIS has GOT to STOP! And that STOPPING POWER is NOW in YOUR HANDS!
GIVE US OUR FREEDOM of CHOICE BACK!  STOP BANKS FROM STEALING, NICKLING
& DIMING INJURED & WORKING PEOPLE WHO MAKE THEIR INFINITELY
GREEDY LIVES POSSIBLE!!  STOPPP THIS INSANITY!!

THANK YOU!

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that I will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Thea King-Lewis
TX 

Thea King-Lewis, TX

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


